
 
 
 

March 31, 2023 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth HOB 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
    
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the construction of the Harbor House Intergenerational Life Center in 
Louisville, KY. The entity to receive funding for this project is Harbor House of Louisville, Inc. located at 
2231 Lower Hunters Trace, Louisville, KY 40216. The funding would be used to complete construction of 
the Harbor House Intergenerational Life Center. The project is appropriate for taxpayer funds because 
this community center will serve Louisville’s community of individuals with disabilities, a population that 
needs and deserves a community hub to provide for their safety, education, enrichment, and basic 
necessities of life. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under 42 U.S.C. 
5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Morgan McGarvey 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 


